
I had the pleasure of meeting Conor as the project manager for Reidy 

Construction Group where he managed Nitehawk’s movie theater renovation. 

Conor joined the project team during the close out phase which happened to 

be the most critical, as it required a new Certificate of Occupancy and various 

Place of Assembly permits prior to opening. I was particularly impressed by 

his ability to quickly catch on and lead the team towards our goals. Conor had 

a  thorough and detailed understanding of the issues at hand and his 

knowledge of the Municipal procedures was instrumental in securing the 

TCO and PA permits expeditiously and on schedule.  Conor is smart, driven 

and one of the most valuable assets I have worked with. 

  

  

  

Geraldine Diaz 
Principal, Valente Associates 


